
CRA Newsletter, 4-24-2017 
 
Parents – thank you for participating in our school survey!  The survey is now closed.   
 
Students Should Dress for Rain All This Week 
Parents, the weather forecast is for rain all week long.  Students concentrate better in school 
when they can spend some time outside each day, so we will be having outdoor recess unless 
there is a downpour of rain.  Please make sure your students come with outerwear for rainy 
conditions.  

 

Library News 
We are coming into our last 2 weeks of checking out library books.  Thanks for helping your 
student remember their library day.   
 

Parent Participation Music Classes 

Don’t forget…this is the week of parent participation in our student music classes with Miss 

Marilee.  Today the 5
th
 grade classes had their music performances, but the remaining week’s 

schedule is:  

Tuesday, April 25th  

4th grade classes: 

            Mrs. Romney               8:45-9:30 am 

            Mrs. McQueen             9:35-10:20 am 

            Ms. Gonzalez               10:25-11:15 am 

2
nd

 grade classes: 

            Mrs. Spittler                 12:55-1:35 pm 

            Ms. Haga                     1:40-2:20 pm 

            Miss Brynn                   2:25-3:05 pm 

Wednesday, April 26th 

3rd grade classes: 

            Mr. Flox                      8:45-9:30 am 

            Miss Paige                    9:35-10:20 am 

            Mrs. Robinson             10:25-11:15 am 

1
st
 grade classes: 

            Miss Paulsen                12:55-1:35 pm 

            Mrs. Stewart                1:40-2:20 pm 

            Mrs. Pratt                    2:20-3:05 pm   

Thursday, April 27th 

6th grade classes: 

            Ms. Bagnell                  8:45-9:30 am 

            Mrs. Patton                  9:35-10:20 am 

            Mrs. Niles                    10:25-11:15 am 

 

Calendar 
Wednesday, April 26:    3

rd
 Grade Field Trip to the Zoo, 12:00-3:00 

Thursday, May 11:        5
th
/6

th
 Grade Band & Orchestra Concert for Parents, 2:30 p.m. 

May 15-19:                   Kindergarten classes-no school for K Assessments  

Friday, May 19:            Early Bird Chorus Concert for Parents, 7:45 a.m. 

 
 


